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I had my second zone meeting for this year on Nov. 6th at PDG
Lion Jim Guy’s home. All four clubs were represented.

WLF Director Walt Althaus PDG attended and gave a presentation
on the camp and other items going on with the Foundation.

I attended the Cottage Grove Lions meeting this past Wednesday,
January 21st. I was also at the Lions State Curling tournament in
McFarland on January 9-11, hosted by the Cottage Grove Lions. I
curled for the first time ever and really enjoyed it. Our Stoughton
club had a team there which was also a first time event. The
Cottage Grove Lions did a great job of running the tournament,
and they made a nice profit.

I plan on attending the Deerfield Lions club meeting the second
Wednesday in February; I could not make it in January because of
the weather.

All the clubs in my zone are doing a good job and they plan on
having some members at the District Convention.

Lion John Elvekrog
Zone Chairman R-2, Z-2


